
 

PCC Approval for change of Parish Safeguarding Officer 
 
At the PCC meeting on Monday 22nd November 2021 the PCC approved the appointment, with 
immediate effect, of ANNABELLE VARLEY as the new Child Parish Safeguarding Officer, to replace 
Hilary Carter.           Hilary Carter was confirmed as the Parish Safeguarding Administrator.  
 
 

ST SAVIOUR’S SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  
 
Our Adult Parish Safeguarding Officer 
 

1. Name    Mrs Julia Evans     
E-mail:  julia.evans@stsavioursguildford.org    
 
Phone Number 01483 455333 
 
 
Our Child Parish Safeguarding Officer 
 

2. Name    Mrs Annabelle Varley     
E-mail:  annabelle.varley@stsavioursguildford.org 
   
Phone Number 01483 445144 
 
 
Our Parish Safeguarding Administrator 
 

3. Name    Mrs Hilary Carter 
 E-mail:  hilary.carter@stsavioursguildford.org 
 
Phone Number   01483 557580 
 
 
Our Designated Safeguarding Leads on the PCC: 
 
For Child safeguarding      For Adult safeguarding  
Mrs Annabelle Varley (as above)   Mrs Julia Evans (as above) 
 
 
 

 
Signed by L Webb……………………………………………………………………  Associate Rector 
 
Date 26 November 2021 
 
 
Diocesan Safeguarding Advisor 
Jackie Broadfoot 
jackie.broadfoot@cofeguildford.org.uk 
07918 559387 
 


